
 
 

 
 
 
 

25 June 2015 
 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern 
 

 
 
Approval is hereby given for Dr Julien Benoit (supervisor: Dr BS Rubidge) from ESI of the 

University of the Witwatersrand, Johannesburg, South Africa to take National Museum specimen 

NMQR 1702 (Lemurosaurus sp) to be scanned by the Synchrotron in France where after the 

specimen will be brought back to the National Museum in its current condition.  

 

Loan 31 

 

Mrs Elize Butler 

Collection Manager: Karoo vertebrate Palaeontology 

National Museum 

Bloemfontein 

South Africa 

e-mail: elize.butler@nasmus.co.za 

Phone:  ++ 27 51 4479609 

Fax:  ++ 27 51 4476273 
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